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ERRATA 

In the March 2010 (14/2) issue of Quaker Studies, an error appeared in Susan 
Robson’s review of Mark Freeman’s Quaker Extension c. 1905–1930: The Yorkshire 
1930 Committee (p. 252). The text should have read: ‘The 60 young men who 
tramped across Yorkshire in 1905 soon made it clear that women would be welcome 
on such occasions’. We apologise for any confusion. 


